Seattle HPHC: Celebrate all our Brothers and Sisters transitioned to Spirit World

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
December 9, 2023

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

As I drive to Cheon Shim Won this morning, I see that there is no rain. The ground is dry. As the morning
breaks, the sky is still cloudy and there is coldness in the air. However, overall it is a beautiful morning
and I thank our Heavenly Parent for the gift of life.

A number of our brothers and sisters transitioned to the spirit world the past years. I know that each
family has their own way of remembering their ascended loved ones. However, as a community, we
would like to celebrate and remember all of our Brothers and Sisters who transitioned to the spirit world
ahead of us. Thus, I would like to invite all of you to a special service tomorrow, December 10, 2023
from 1:30 PM to 2:30 PM at Seattle Family Church Sanctuary.

I also would like to mention that we continue with our search for a buyer for Windermere. Our Seattle
Properties Steering Committee is in the process of reviewing a counter offer prepared by our lawyer and
our agent which we hope to submit next week. Please keep praying that heaven will help us on this.

Let us all celebrate the season of giving by finding more ways to give.

May the love, healing, comfort and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with each of us
and our family. May we all be channels so that all these maybe received by others too.

With love,
Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC(@ gmail.com




